
 

 
* * * TIME CHANGE: HYBRID HEARING NOTICE * * * 

 
TO: Subcommittee for Indigenous Peoples of the United States 

Members and Staff, Committee on Natural Resources 
  
FROM: The Honorable Teresa Leger Fernández, Chair 
  
SUBJECT: TIME CHANGE: Hybrid SCIP Oversight Hearing – September 20, 2022   

 
The Subcommittee for Indigenous Peoples of the United States (SCIP) hearing entitled 
“Examining Oklahoma v. Castro-Huerta: The Implications of the Supreme Court's Ruling on 
Tribal Sovereignty” originally scheduled at 1:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 20, 2022, will begin 
at 11:00 a.m. ET. This hearing will be streamed on YouTube. 
 
Witnesses are by invitation only. 
 
All Members are invited to participate and, if interested, should send an RSVP by Monday, 
September 19, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. ET to Qay-liwh Ammon at Qay-liwh.Ammon@mail.house.gov.  
 
For hearing materials and schedules, please visit U.S. House of Representatives, Committee 
Repository at http://docs.house.gov/. Member submissions for the hearing record may be 
submitted through the Committee’s electronic repository at HNRCDocs@mail.house.gov. 
 
If you need further information, please contact Qay-liwh Ammon, Policy Aide, Subcommittee for 
Indigenous Peoples of the United States, at Qay-liwh.Ammon@mail.house.gov. 
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